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Hi Patrick,
Not sure what happened but this is the first time I've seen this Cite Letter. I have copied Pedro
Hermosillo as he's attending to some of the issues pertaining to this hold up. I'm able to
provide you with our ESD# 000-881246-00-4 and you have proof that I've attended the
required training. 
Thank you for helping us clear this up.
Aponiva Ulu

On Wed, Aug 26, 2020 at 3:38 PM Remfrey, Patrick (UTC) <patrick.remfrey@utc.wa.gov>
wrote:

Patrick Remfrey

Transportation Specialist 3

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

360-664-1223

patrick.remfrey@utc.wa.gov

transportation@utc.wa.gov

www.utc.wa.gov
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